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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 
Celebrating our Students! 
 
If you read The Selby Times, you will see the wonderful news that Ellie Sockett in Year 12 has been 
accepted into a UNIQ 2025 course for her chosen university subject, History.  UNIQ is a highly selective 
programme, with only 1600 students across the UK chosen to receive tailored tutoring to help them with 
their applications for Oxford university in October.  Well done Ellie – we are all so proud of you!!!  
 

      
 

ClassCharts 

 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who have taken the time to get in contact to praise our new parent 
app, ClassCharts.  There are still some families who have yet to download this app which lets you see 
positive and negative comments from your child’s teachers, their timetables and much more!   
 
If you’re unsure of what your log in details are please contact admin@shs.starmat.uk  
 
Spotlight on Safeguarding 

 
With so much in the news about the negative impact of the online world on young people please take a look 
at this free safety guide: https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/by-activity/watching-and-browsing-online-a-
parents-guide/ 
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And finally… 

 
The focus for this half term’s Praise Breakfasts is “Community” a chance for us to celebrate all those young 
people who are involved in the extra-curricular life of the school, our school ambassadors and student 
leaders.  I can’t wait to enjoy their company in the final week of half term!  
 
As always thank you for your on-going support, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher  
 


